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THIS LETTER SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Elsa M. Jimenez, MPA 
Director of Health 
County of Monterey 
1270 Natividad Road 
Salinas, California 93906 
 
RE: NOTICE OF AMENDED FINAL GRANT AWARD - BEHAVIORAL HEALTH 
CONTINUUM INFRASTRUCTURE PROGRAM (BHCIP) ROUND 5: CRISIS AND 
BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CONTINUUM 
  
Dear Elsa M. Jimenez, MPA: 
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) is pleased to inform the County of 
Monterey of your final award announcement in the amount of $20,166,779.00 for 
completion of the Monterey County Regional MHRC project as represented in your 
BHCIP Round 5: Crisis and Behavioral Health Continuum grant application and 
approved project budget. In addition, DHCS has approved the following project 
amendment(s), while all other project details initially approved remain unchanged:  
 

 Project location change – from 1420 Natividad Road, Salinas, California 
93906 to Constitution Blvd and Medical Center Dr., Salinas, California 93906 

 Change to APN/Parcel Number – from 003-851-035 to 003-851-039 

 Decrease bed count for Mental Health Rehabilitation Center (MHRC) – from 
100 beds to 96 beds 

 Increase project square footage – from 40,000 square feet to 60,000 square 
feet 

 Budget changes as described in submitted revised budget 
 

Receipt of BHCIP grant funding is contingent upon review and final execution of the 
required Program Funding Agreement (PFA) with Advocates for Human Potential 
(AHP), BHCIP’s administrative entity. AHP will provide you with an amended PFA within 
a few days from the date of this notice. The PFA has been carefully drafted to address 
DHCS’ and AHP’s compliance needs.  
 
As the BHCIP grant awardee, you are solely responsible for any costs to complete the 
project in excess of the program funds award amount. DHCS will not be responsible for 
any cost overruns. 
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DHCS discourages any project change that impacts deadlines and the overall BHCIP 
project schedule. If for any reason acceptance of the BHCIP Round 5: Crisis and 
Behavioral Health Continuum funding proves problematic in that you are unable to 
execute the Program Funding Agreement, your project is no longer reflective of the 
project described in your application and supporting documentation for funding, there is 
concern about the perpetuity of your BHCIP project, or you are no longer interested in 
receiving funding, please contact DHCS/AHP immediately.  
 
DHCS is excited to embark on this endeavor with you to expand the continuum of 
behavioral health facilities in California. We are doing lasting work that will benefit some 
of our state’s most vulnerable individuals. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact DHCS/AHP at round5@ahpnet.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kelly Cowger, Branch Chief, Behavioral Health Expansion Branch    
on behalf of   
 
Marlies Perez, Division Chief 
Community Services Division 
Department of Health Care Services 
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